
 Welcome to Bourne Rec’s 2022 

Slide Into Learning Program!  

What are the program days/dates? 

 Weekly options are available from July 5th—

August 11th.  The program meets Monday—

Thursday with the exception of Monday, 

July 4th.  
 

What is the program cost and refund policy? 

 The weekly fee is $130/student with a  

      pro-rated fee the week of July 5th.  

 Refunds are only issued for medical  

      withdrawals.   For all others, refunds minus       

      a $10 administrative fee are issued if a   

      child’s spot can be filled.   
 

 

What grades are eligible? 

 New this year!  Now accepting students   

entering Kindergarten — Grade 5! 
 

 

What time is sign in/sign out? 

 Contactless sign in will begin at 9:00am. 

  Sign out will begin at approximately 

11:45am.   
 

How do I register? 

 Registration is online at 

www.bournerec.com.  You will need to  

      create a household account in order to  

      register. 
 

What does my child need to bring? 

 Snack and refillable bottle 
 

What should my child wear?   

 Children should wear comfortable clothes 

and sneakers, as there will be outdoor time 

daily. 
 

What will the daily schedule look like? 

 The teachers have planned a packed  

 schedule that includes journal writing, morning 

meeting, language arts instruction with guided 

reading, shared read-aloud, comprehension and 

vocabulary development.  After snack and    

recess, there will be mathematics instruction 

which includes a focus on Eureka math scope 

and sequence, Touch Math and cooperative 

math games. 

 

Join us for a fun filled summer of learning at Bournedale Elementary!  Certified 

teachers Carol Maley-Makrys, Kathi Cremeans and Megan Ladner have developed 

engaging literacy and math activities that stop the summer “brain drain.”  Discover 

how to make learning a fun part of your everyday routine! 

Questions?  Please call the Recreation Department at 508-759-0600 ext. 5302 or email  

Recreation Director Krissanne Caron at kcaron@townofbourne.com 


